SECOND CDBG PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

SNOWVILLE TOWN., INC. SECOND CDBG PUBLIC HEARING
PUBLIC HEARING HELD SNOWVILLE TOWN HALL 20 W MAIN SNOWVILLE UT MAY 8, 2024 6:00 PM

The Snowville Town second CDBG public hearin was held on May 8, 2024 in the
Snowville Town Hall, 20 W Main, Snowville UT, meetinc commenced at 6:00 pm.

Present: Mayor Scott O’Hare
Council Member Rod McGary
Council Member LuAnn Johnson
Council Member Heather O’Hare
Treasurer Stacey Hill
Clerk Tammie Morgan

Citizens and other guests: Mike Morgan, Tim Heyder, Dave Smith, Trudy
Smith, Jed Pugsley, Carson Morgan, AJ Morgan and Eric Dursteler.

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) PUBLIC HEARING:

Mayor Scott O’Hare opened the second public hearing for the CDBG program and
turned the time over to Tammie Morgan, project manager, to conduct the hearing.
Tammie stated that this hearing was called to allow all citizens to provide input
concerning the project awarded under the 2024 Community Development Block Grant
Program. The town has amended its capital investment plan and decided to apply for
funds on behalf of the Deep Creek Bridge replacement project located on the west side
of Snowville at approximately 500 W 25600 N. Tammie stated that she would be the
project manager Tammie explained that the application was successful in the regional
rating and ranking process and the Deep Creek Bridge replacement project was
awarded $292,000.00. Tammie explained the project to those in attendance. She
explained that the funds would be used to pay for the match Snowville Town must come
up with to complete the project through the UDOT funding. Tammie then asked for any
comments, questions, and concerns from the audience. The only question that was
asked was from Mike Morgan and he wanted to know what direction UDOT decided to
go with the replacement of the bridge. Tammie informed him that they had a meeting
with UDOT and they were going to try to go the cheapest route possible but that there
would be other meetings in the future to discuss the exact process that would take
place. Tammie stated that copies of the capital investment plan are available if anyone
would like a copy. There were no more comments and the hearing was adjourned at
6:10 PM.






